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A message from Mrs Thorpe to all our families…                             
Our Y6 have returned to school this week after their great trip to Conway, it was wonderful to see the 

children challenging themselves and supporting each other as they tried new experiences. Our EYFS 

class have LOVED starting their workshops with Diddi-drama. This week, they were dancing in bubble show-

ers—I couldn’t resist joining in! Across the rest of the school we’ve had our Mad-Science Show and we also 

welcomed Cheshire Phoenix into school offering another fun Match Day Clinic. Today, we welcome the 

Hammond School of Drama here, leading drama workshops for our older children.  No-one could ever say 

that our curriculum isn’t enriching and fun here at St Mary’s! It has been joyful to see all the rich and varied 

learning opportunities going on right through school this week.  I expect your children will be tired tonight!  

Dates for your diary… 

• Wednesday 27th September—Y5 Mysterious Materials 

Workshop with Chester Cathedral Education Team.  

• Thursday 28th September—We welcome Sarah, our Wil-

low artist back to school to help us make crafts for our 

Christmas Fair! More information will follow. 

• Friday 29th September— EYFS Class will be hosting a 

Coffee Morning just for their parents and families to    

support Macmillan Cancer Research. 9.30-10.30am 

• Monday 2nd October—Global Faiths Learning Week  

• Wednesday 4th October—School hall open from 3pm for 

parents to visit our Global Faiths Displays 

• Thursday 5th October—Y3 school visit to Beeston Castle 

   This Week’s Special Awards 

Well done to you all! 

Year 6:  Elysium & Tom 

Year 5: Holly & Jacob Hul 

Year 4: Thomas O’D & Olivia 

Year 3:  Charlie & Oscar 

Year 2: Bernie & Toby 

Year 1:  Phillipa & Lucas 

EYFS:  Darci & Eden 

FOREST SCHOOL: Next week’s Forest 

School Class is…  YEAR 4—28/9/22 

SCHOOL DOG: I am delighted to let you 

know that we will soon be welcoming 

Wispa to our school family. Please look 

out for the letter going home today 

with information, FAQs and a permission form to digitally 

sign. You can also find out more on our school website 

page dedicated to Wispa. 

Attendance for 

week: 98% 

PARKING:  You may have noticed me out and about on our car park this week 

in the mornings and afternoons. We have had two near-miss accidents this 

month. One was caused by a driver mounting the pavement along Rossall 

Grove and one was caused by a driver parking their car on the double yellow 

lines within our car park and blocking the view of the driver behind them. 

Both times a child was nearly hit by a car. Please do not park in any non-

designated areas within our car park, especially the double yellow lines. Even 

if the car park appears quiet with plenty of space, things can 

change quickly. Thank you to everyone for your understanding. 

HOLIDAYS: Thank you to all those who responded to our 

parent consultation regarding holiday dates for the 2024-

2025 school year . Proposals will soon be considered by 

governors and once agreed will be fully published.  

 RUGBY FESTIVAL: Well done to our boys and girls in Y3/4 

who took part in the town Rugby Festival this week. It 

looked great fun and it was brilliant to see everyone    

engaging together in this fun event. Our children are      

wonderful ambassadors for our school, thank you! 

https://www.stmaryoftheangels.co.uk/page/our-school-dog/139360

